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Jenna Kay

From: Monica Zazueta <zazuetamonica0813@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 3:19 PM
To: Jenna Kay; Amy Koski; Ben Duncan; Nicole Metildi; Sylvia Ciborowski; 

tlunsford@parametrix.com; Dana Hellman; Harrison Husting
Subject: Overarching policy recommendation

 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
 

When houses go for sale there should be a policy where that lot the house sits on can be bought by either 
a non-profit or a community co-op to build different kinds of housing, examples, duplexes, four plexes, 
tiny homes, 4 bedroom tiny homes, earthships, 3D printed homes, bamboo home etc.   
 
There needs to be a board created so they could ask the questions. Who are we planning for? How are we 
planning? What is actually affordable housing compared to wages? Is there access to transportation? 
 
We should have the community be the ones who have stake in their community. We do not need to 
commodify housing. We need to work together to make housing a human right.  
 
We must change the paradigm because if not us, then who and when? 




